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March 5, 2004 
 Via EmailMartin Haefele 
Environmental Assessment Officer 
Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board 
P.O. Box 938, 5102 – 50th Street 
Yellowknife, NT 
X1A 2N7 
 
Re: Public Hearing – Mackenzie Gas Project Environmental Assessment 
 
Mr. Haefele: 
 
On behalf of the Sahtu Renewable Resources Board (SRRB), I would like to thank you for the 
opportunity to present the Board’s views about the Mackenzie Gas Project Environmental 
Assessment to representatives from the Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review 
Board (MVEIRB).  Walter Bayha will be available Wednesday, March 17, 2004 in Norman 
Wells, NT to address the MVEIRB with a short statement about SRRB concerns. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact Walter Bayha directly at (867) 589-3086 
(bwalter@nt.sympatico.ca) or our office at (867) 588-4040 (director@srrb.nt.ca). 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Jody Snortland 
Executive Director 
 
Cc Walter Bayha, Chair 
 SRRB Members/Alternates 
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